
Did you know that the Long Beach Soup Kitchen serves 600 meals a 

month to people in need?  Did you know that Hatzilu Rescue  

Organization delivers 140 packages to Jewish families, and the 

Oceanside Community Service delivers food to 40 local families? 

Each month we are asking you to bring 

A “Food of the Month”  

when you come to temple for services,  

meetings, and/or school.   

In August,  we are asking for SOAPS, SHAMPOOS 

AND DETERGENT  

instead of food 

 There will be a shopping  cart for your donations in the lobby. 

Thank you.  For more information  

call Ira Katz at 536-5056  


